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Archbishop and Members of Synod 
 
I am delighted to have been elected recently to serve on the Clergy  
 
Pension Board and although it has been a steep learning curve I am  
 
looking forward to working with the other members on this committee. 
 
I would take this opportunity to thank the staff of the RB for the  
 
contribution that they make to assist the beneficiaries of the Fund and  
 
also for the invaluable advice and support that they give to those  
 
preparing for retirement. 
 
I have therefore great pleasure in seconding the Report of the Pensions 
  
Board. 
 
 
 


